
 

family, resident, and staff update 
June 8, 2022 

Covid-19 Outbreak Declared on Wellness 2 

Dear St. Marguerite Manor families, residents, and staff, 

We learned June 8 that 5 residents on Wellness 2 have tested positive via PCR testing for 
Covid-19. The residents are experiencing mild symptoms and have all been placed on 
isolation. 

As precautionary measures, we have: 

 Isolated all symptomatic residents  

 Tray service for residents on isolation 

 Staff cohorting on Wellness 2 to help contain the outbreak 

 Increased environmental cleaning from 2 times per day to 3 times per day 

 Continuous masking and EYEWEAR for staff working on Wellness 2 

 Separate recreation activities for residents on Wellness 2 

 Hair Salon services on hold for Wellness 2 residents  

 Prevalence swabbing of Wellness 2 residents to be completed as per Communicable 
Disease. 

We are doing all we can to contain the outbreak, working closely with our zone’s Medical Officer 
of Health and Alberta Health Services. We are monitoring residents very closely. 

As with previous outbreaks, the outbreak status will be updated at covenantcare.ca by 6 pm 
every Thursday. Please direct questions to me at 403-975-8408 or 
janine.ollenberger@covenantcare.ca. 

Thank you for your continued patience and support as we do our best to keep your loved ones 
safe and healthy. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Janine 
 
Janine Ollenberger 
Site Administrator 

http://www.covenantcare.ca/

